
April 24, 1995 

 

 

TO:  David, Tom, Jeremy 

 

FROM: Sheryl 

 

RE:  Draft of final interpretive regulations 

 

 

Attached is a draft of the final version of the interpretive regulations.  The text of the 

regulations has been revised to reflect the Review Board's comments during their last visit.  The 

supplementary information is new and geared to explaining the changes from the published 

proposed version, to describe the Review Board's process of taking public comment into account, 

and to describe the intent behind some of the provisions. 

 

I am still revising the supplemental section and have not closely proofed it yet, but would 

appreciate any comments about the text as it stands now and about the regulations.  If possible, 

I'd like to have your comments by Wednesday morning so we can send this to the Board for their 

review before the meeting next week.  Thanks! 


